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Project Abstract: 
 
Recent efforts to revitalize pronghorn research in YELL began with fawn recruitment and 

habitat use studies, initiated in 1999 and 2000.  With those studies drawing to a close, YELL is 

reviewing the status and direction of its pronghorn program.  The Yellowstone Pronghorn 

Conservation Assessment Workshop was convened in YELL in January, 2002, to appraise the 

current state of knowledge about this pronghorn population and make recommendations about 

future management and research needs.  A review of pronghorn population change, 

management, and research in YELL was commissioned in May, 2001, as part of this study, to 

provide historical background for workshop participants.   
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Final Report: History of pronghorn population monitoring, research and management in Yellowstone 
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